
St. Stephen’s Open Days 2017

St. Stephen’s International School is pleased to invite existing and prospective parents to our Open
House on 28th February and 8th March 2017 (9-12 hrs.). This is a wonderful opportunity to come
and see at first hand the advantages offered through an International Education. Come and
experience for yourself the thrills of learning and understand why children are so keen to learn and
the outcomes they can achieve.

For more details please contact Tel: 02-5130270 ext. 234, Email: ploy.marketing@sis.edu or
www.sis.edu

https://www.thaimediapr.com/st-stephens-open-days-2017/

